PA NWTF Presidents Report
Skip Motts

June 1st-duly 2013

Processed and approved Superfund requests from June-July
2013

Attended Joint Chapter Jakes Take Aim event in Sugarloaf PA.

Attended Local Pocono Mountains chapter meetings June and

July

Sent a email to National Board members Vern Ross and Scott
Hill asking the national board review our request to take a look

at allowing non members to attend NWTF Banquets.
Attended the PA NWTF / PGC cooperative meeting June 18.
Attended the June PGC meeting and awards luncheon.

Spoke with Lindon Gamble of the Tubmill Trout Club regarding
their request for the PA NWTF to become a sponsor of their

clubs Top Tom turkey hunting contest.



